
OSOMM 
C/O LUCIE RICHARDSON
BOX 294
MYNARSKI PARK, ALBERTA
T0M 1N0
DECEMBER 3, 1984

CAPT. CLENDENNING
BASE ADMINISTRATION OFFICER
CFB PENHOLD

DEAR CAPT. CLENDENNING; 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR INFORMATIVE TALK ON OCTOBER 20. OUR MEMBERS 
APPRECIATED THE TIME YOU TOOK TO INFORM THEM OF IMPORTANT FACTS 
CONCERNING MILITARY LIFE. AT THAT TIME YOU AGREED TO ATTEND A 
WORKSHOP ON NOVEMBER 20 TO INFORM SPOUSES OF MANY OTHER 
IMPORTANT AREAS WITHIN THE MILITARY COMMUNITY. OUR WORKSHOP HAD 
TO BE POSTPONED AND WE ASKED YOU ON TWO DIFFERENT OCCASIONS IF 
YOU WOULD BE ABLE TO ATTEND ON DECEMBER 4. YOU REPLIED THAT IT WAS 
WITH THE BASE COMMANDER AND THAT YOU WOULD LET US KNOW. AT THIS 
LATE DATE WE HAVE NOT RECEIVED A REPLY. COULD YOU PLEASE LET US 
KNOW WHY YOU HAVE NOT AS YET REPLIED. THANK YOU. 

YOURS TRULY, 

MARY ANNE JABLONSKI
VICE-PRESIDENT OSOMM


